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Thanks for the Memories
by Mel Meyers

Representative for Michigan and most 
recently volunteered to become the Midwest Regional Director.  Hank has 
been a FFS member for 25 years, is the West State Rep for Ohio, and Co-
chaired the 2017 Convention in Dayton with wife Sue.  Both George and 
Hank will continue to do a great job on behalf of the FFS membership and the 
Freshmen.
	 Volunteerism for the Society is critical to its success.  I can’t express 
my appreciation enough to all of the volunteers I’ve mentioned along with 
the dozens of other who have served over the years as Board members, 
Officers, State Reps, Convention Co-chairs, and members of local convention 
committees.  Collectively all of the volunteers have worked in so many ways 
to make our organization the best vocal/instrumental jazz support group in the 
world…thanks to everyone for jobs well done!

FFS Volunteers 
Make It Happen

Our
President,
Neil
Lantz 

	 It’s been my pleasure over the past seven years 
as President to work with dozens of volunteers 
who continue to dedicate their time and energy to 
support the activities of the Society, especially as 
it pertains to planning and execution of our annual 
conventions.  Unfortunately, space limitations make 
it impossible for me to list everyone, but I do wish 
to salute the prime movers who did so much to 
lead the 2019 Convention as well as those who are 
already hard at work in planning the 2020 event.
Working closely with FFS Board Chairman 
Gil Peterson, who also chairs the Convention 
Coordination Committee (CCC), the 2019 
Convention was under the leadership of Co-chairs 
Kathy Bazz and Nancy Driscoll.  Together with 
their local committee, Kathy and Nancy executed 
a most entertaining and enjoyable experience for 
all of us who attended.  I sincerely appreciate their 
leadership and thank them and their dedicated 
committee for all that they did to make the Denver 
gathering another great FFS event.
	 Looking ahead to next year, the 2020 
Convention will be held September 24 – 26 at the 
DoubleTree Hotel in Bay City, Michigan under the 
enthusiastic leadership of Jim and Linda Williams.  
Bay City sits adjacent to the Saginaw River a few 
miles from the entrance of Lake Huron’s Saginaw 
Bay.  The Williamses, who reside in Bay City, are in 
the process of recruiting other Freshmen fans to join 
their local committee.  Many thanks to Linda and 
Jim and their growing team for their volunteer spirit 
on behalf of the Society.  Further details on the 2020 
Convention will be forthcoming soon.
	 Thanks also to another team of hard working 
volunteers – the FFS Corporate Board of Directors 
and Emeriti Directors, all who are listed in this 
issue.  As well, I wish to express appreciation 
and congratulations to retiring Board members 
Mel Meyers and Yasushi Ichiura, both of whom 
volunteered faithfully for many years in a variety 
of roles.  
	 Congratulations are offered, also, on the 
election of two new members to the Board of 
Directors, George Nosky and Hank Roysden.  
George and wife Ellie have been members of the 
Society for 22 years.  George serves as the State 

	 The Denver Convention was great for me. It 
brought back memories of  meeting Flan, Ross 
and Ferreira and the rest of the Four Freshmen 
through the years. One of my most  remembered 
was the 50th Anniversary Convention in Las 
Vegas.  This was my first convention. I walked 
out on the patio and saw Flan and Joe Williams 
having a drink.  My thought was this is a good 
place to hang out.  So we have! We have gone 
to many concerts and sold CDs for the guys. 
We went on many cruises with them. On the 
first cruise, we sat at the same dinner table 
with Bob Ferreira and have remained friends 
for many years. I have been honored to serve 
in many capacities in The Four Freshmen Society 
including my last endeavor as CEO. I enjoyed 
serving for several years until my health started 
declining.  
	 Now in Florida, we hope to continue 
supporting the Four Freshmen for many years 
to come. So, to all who helped in my offices, I 
say, “Thanks.  Thank you all for this wonderful 
honorary Plaque.”  
	 And to all the Four Freshmen and The Four 
Freshmen Society, 
I say “Thanks For The Memories”.
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The Fresh Four are FRESH!
	 What a privilege it was for 2019 convention-goers to hear and see 
The Fresh Four, an enthusiastic quartet of 18-year-old young men who 
harmonized in a few Four Freshmen classics as they opened for the Freshmen 
Saturday night in Denver. In true Freshmen fashion, all played instruments 
and sang.    
	 Tristan Butler, Gio Pignotti, Christian Michaelis, and Ethan Mills 
grabbed the attention of Dave Bentley, treasurer of the Four Freshmen Music 
Foundation (FFMF), in the fall of 2018 when Dave was contacted by Ethan 
with a video of the group and a question about getting a Freshmen chart to 
learn. Not only did the foursome love the Freshmen music, Ethan said, they 
had been teaching themselves the harmonies after hearing a couple of 
Freshmen LPs. Dave suggested the four might be eligible for an FFMF 
grant to help them further their interests to learn Freshmen harmonies.
	 An initial FFMF grant to The Fresh Four—then known as Los Caballeros 
de Dreyfoos, paying tribute to the Dreyfus School of Arts high school they 
attended in West Palm Beach—was followed by a second grant that helped 
secure a workshop for the young quartet taught by the Four Freshmen at the 
convention. Their performance Saturday night left no one to wonder if these 
young men warranted the Foundation’s support!
	 In addition to obtaining the grants from the Four Freshmen Music 
Foundation and being flown to Denver to perform, The Fresh Four were 
recognized as the 2019/20 “Young Artist Award” winners by the Society for 
the Preservation of the Great American Songbook, September 9, 2019.
	 There should be no question the unique harmonies of the Four Freshmen 
appeal to all generations!

Dear Four Freshmen Society,
	 From time to time it is said, “I don’t get 
these kids or their music today,” or “there 
just isn’t any good music out there.”  These 
statements, to put it simply, are not true!  The 
preservation of music and the passion to pass 
it forward is generational.  There will always 
be kids out there eager to learn the harmonic 
sounds. Kids like: Glenn Miller, Mel Torme, 
The Four Freshmen, Brian Wilson and the 
Beach Boys or our very own Fresh Four.  
Thank you to all the individuals who strive to 
leave a musical legacy to the next generation.  
Individuals like Selby Mills, who never 
threw out those Four Freshmen records to be 
discovered by her grandson. Like Mr. David 
Bentley, who chose not to ignore some random 
kid emailing and calling him to ask for sheet 
music. Or the members of the Four Freshmen 
who have never stopped singing unbelievable 
great songs for over seventy years.  And lastly, 
like the Four Freshmen Foundation and Society 
members, who understand, when it’s great 
music, never let it go and definitely pass it on!
	 The Fresh Four send their sincere thank you 
to all.  It was an incredible weekend and we will 
never forget your hospitality.
	 We hope you enjoyed it as much as we did.
 
Sincerely,
	 Ethan Mills, Christian Michaelis, 
	 Giovanni Pignotti and Tristan Butler
	 The Fresh Four

By Trudy Feigum
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And Over...
Michiko said the 
Obi (the wide 
band around 
and above 
her waist) 
belonged to her 
grandmother. 
It has special 
meaning 
for her.
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	 I would like to start by extending my heartfelt congratulations to Kathy 
Bazz, Nancy Driscoll and the entire Denver Convention Committee for 
orchestrating a terrific convention.  Everything went extremely well.  
The hotel was excellent and the hotel staff was accommodating in every way.  
Thanks to each of you for your dedication and many hours of planning and 
execution. 
	 The Thursday night jam session was one of the best and Dave Blackwell 
handled the emcee duties flawlessly.  We even had a song by Chaz.  
Thanks Chaz....it sounded great.  Do it again next year.
	 Curtis Calderon’s music video was outstanding and very well received.  
By the way,  If you didn’t know, Curtis wrote the arrangement and sang all 
four parts on the recording.  The only thing that could have been better is 
if Curtis could have been with us himself.  Maybe next year in Bay City.  
Thanks Curtis, we loved it.
	 The Friday and Saturday night Freshmen concerts were superb.  They 
were right at the top of their game.  Their selection of material could not have 
been better. The Saturday individual dedications added a very special and 
personal touch for all of us.  Thank you Freshmen for your thoughtfulness.
	 Also, thanks to Dave Bentley, Trudy Feigum and the FFMF, we had the 
opportunity Saturday to be entertained by the Fresh Four.  This is a group 
of four eighteen year old college freshmen from Florida who happen to love 
the Freshmen sound and they sing it very well.  It was delightful to hear their 
performance.  We all loved having them and their parents with us this year.
 All in all, I think our Denver convention was very successful and everyone 
I spoke with truly enjoyed the experience.  Once again, we all extend our 
sincere thanks to the entire Denver Convention Committee.
	 As most of you know, our 2020 convention will be held in Bay City, 
Michigan.  Jim and Linda Williams are planning a blockbuster convention 
for us.  The Bay City area is serviced by three airports and numerous airlines.  
Although I have never been there, I understand it is a beautiful area and our 
Double Tree Hotel is located within walking distance of many restaurants 
and shops.  The convention dates are September 24, 25, and 26.  Mark your 
calendar now!  You do not want to miss this one!  I look forward to seeing all 
of you there.

	 Bay City is located on the east side of Michi-
gan’s lower peninsula near the base of the Saginaw 
Bay on Lake Huron. The city, along with nearby 
Midland and Saginaw, form the Great Lakes Bay 
Region. Bay City’s proximity to Saginaw Bay made 
it the center of Michigan’s storied lumber industry. 
Stately homes of former lumber barons still line 
Center Avenue.
	 The Saginaw River runs through the city. There 
are river walks on both sides of the river allowing 
for pleasant leisurely strolls. Marinas up and down 
the river serve all kinds of pleasure-boaters from 
sailors seeking the wind to power-boaters out for a 
cruise. Only Florida has more pleasure boats than 
Michigan.
	 From a fresh-catch seafood restaurant on 
the water to an authentic churrascaria (Brazilian 
steakhouse) new to Uptown, get ready to experience 
bright, bold flavors — and the unbeatable views 
to match! Choose from 54 craft brews on tap and 
American gastropub classics with a twist while you 
take in views of waterfront Wenonah Park at Tav-
ern 101, or experience a bistro inside Bay City’s 
original City Hall with 150+ wines from around the 
globe. See sushi hand-rolled before your eyes at Fu-
sion 1 Cafe, try poké bowls and bubble tea at Sushi 
Remix, or sample fresh, local eats at our new City 
Market.
	 The Doubletree Hotel, site of the 2020 Four 
Freshmen Society Convention, sits adjacent to the 
river, with easy access to the East side river walk. 
Experience some of the best antique shopping in 
Michigan — including Michigan’s largest antique 
center — and pop into dozens of other boutiques 
and eateries peppered from Uptown to Downtown, 
most of which are in easy walking distance from the 
hotel.
	 I know you will find an enthusiastic welcome 
when you visit. Both the Hotel and the Great Lakes 
Bay Region Bureau of Tourism, who are looking 
forward to you being here, have promised to do ev-
erything they can to make your time here, not only 
pleasant, but memorable. More to come.
By the way, the Freshmen will be here!

Looking Forward to 
2020 By Jim Williams

Denver to Bay City
By Gil Peterson                       
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FFS New Member/or Renewal Form

Name

Spouse

Address

		

Telephone #

Cell #

E-mail
New Member Fee: $15 Single or Couple (worldwide)
All Renewals: One Year $25
	 Two or more years $20 each year
FFS dues are not tax deductible.
Please mail form and correct fee to:
	 Chaz Cone
	 FFS Membership Dept.
	 6900 Hunters Knoll NE
	 ATLANTA GA 30328-1763
Or online at dues.fourfreshmensociety.com

(9 digit zip please)

Trudy Feigum, Virginia State FFS Representative
 
	 It can be summed up in one word: Smiles! Yes, there are smiles given on 
stage, particularly by Tommy and Bob. But, it’s mostly about the smiles the 
Four Freshmen produce from their audiences when they sing the wonderful, 
memorable harmonies that only they have developed from the Great 
American Songbook.
	 Watching the audience from my vantage point during a performance, 
June 30, at Heathsville, VA, it was easy to see the pleasure the Freshmen 
were providing with each song they 
performed. There were poignant 
moments when songs evoked special 
memories and audience members 
issued audible “ahs”. At intermission 
while selling CDs there was further 
confirmation. Audience members 
gushed with joy about hearing these 
“old” songs, being transported to 
when they first heard the Freshmen, 
and which Freshmen groups they had 
heard sing what songs over the years. 
Nostalgia. Does it ever get tiresome? 
	 This concert—to the largest 
audience of all concerts held this 
entire season by this concert series 

in Virginia—was to have 
been last October. Due to 
Hurricane Michael and a 
resulting regional power 
outage, the concert had to 
be rescheduled. The result 
was a fired-up audience 
in June and an equally 
exciting and enthusiastic 
performance by the Four 
Freshmen. And, definitely 
many, many happy smiles!
 

	 I was just a young lad of 20 living in Dublin, 
Ireland when I first heard the Four Freshmen on the 
A.F.N. radio station from Europe. I immediately fell 
in love with the Fresh Sound. I never dreamt 
I would be celebrating my 80th birthday in Denver, 
Colorado seeing and listening to Group 25 of the 
Fabulous Four. I was literally a mile high. Mary and 
I were delighted to meet old friends and make new 
ones in Denver. 
	 Full marks to the wonderful committee for put-
ting on this event and arranging the perfect tour of 
Denver and Red Rocks. 
The Thursday night jam 
session was one of the 
best ever, and both Fresh-
men concerts were most 
enjoyable. 
	 It was a joy to hear 
the young talented Fresh 
Four performance. Look-
ing forward to Bay City 
in 2020.
						    

WHAT IS IT
About the Freshmen?

My 80th 
Birthday 

Convention
Moe in Canada

http://www.dues.fourfreshmensociety.com
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Four Freshmen Music Foundation
Trudy Feigum, Chairman
164A Mariners Point Ln.
Hartfield, VA 23071-3100
Phone: 804-776-0833
Email: TrudyF@reagan.com
Regional Directors
East: Don Boland
665 Woodward Road
North Providence, RI 02904-3146
401-724-8822
Email: donbojazz@cox.net
Midwest: George Nosky
45995 Seabrook Drive
Canton, MI 48188-3252
Voice: 734-397-7096
Japan: Yasushi Ichiura
4-5-8 (2F)
Komaba, Meguro-Ku
Tokyo, Japan 153
Voice: 011 81 33 467 7573
Fax: Same as above
Email: yasichiura@mac.com
Canada: Maurice Byrne
347 Magnolia Drive
Hamilton, ON L9C 6N6
905-575-1530
Email: moeburn@yahoo.ca

Convention Coordination
Gil Peterson, Chairman
PO Box 240
Winchester OR 97495-0240
Phone: 541-672-0937
Email: jazzflyer@outlook.com

Membership Office
Data Base-Change of Address
Chaz Cone, Director/Webmaster
6900 Hunters Knoll NE
Atlanta, GA 30328-1763
Voice 770-394-2663
Email: chaz@chazcone.com

Historian
Christian Rank
6501 Yale #404
Westland, MI 48185
Phone: 734-728-1673
Email: freshhistorian@yahoo.com

Music-Mart
Barbara Emerson, Director
74 Doncaster Lane
Bluffton, SC 29909
Phone: 843-271-6001 or 888-448-7429
Fax: 866-538-9044
Email: johnejazz@sc.rr.com

FreshNews
Barb Meyers, Editor
3079 Blown Feather Lane
Mulberry, FL 33860
Phone: 419-309-7855
Email: bam241136@gmail.com
Donna Gallaway, Co-Editor
Phone: 419-516-3642
Email: donnagal@fairpoint.net

New Members

Corporate Board of Directors
Gil Peterson, Chairman 541-672-0937 
Neil Lantz, President 317-849-7443
John Emerson, Treasurer 843-271-6001
Donna Gallaway, Secretary 419-943-2756
David W. Bentley 203-972-1916
Maurice Byrne 975-565-1530
Chaz Cone 770-394-2663
Dan de la Torre 775-787-0632
David Mehl 502-243-3030
Barb Meyers 419-309-7855
Jack Morrison 616-949-6339
George Nosky 734-397-7096
Christian Rank 734-728-1673
Hank Roysden 937-426-3466

Corporate Board of Directors Emeriti
Dick Baldwin 716-632-7227
Sue Barbour 805-581-4100
Yasushi Ichiura 011 81 33 467 7573
Dorothy Lydic 412-301-0420
Mel Meyers 419-205-6648
Tom Purvis 419-873-7041

General Information
Neil Lantz, President
10911 Innisbrooke Lane, Fishers, IN 46037
Voice: 317-849-7443 or 317-445-6807
Email: neillantz@gmail.com

Financial Office
John Emerson, Treasurer
74 Doncaster Lane, Bluffton, SC 29909
843-271-6001
Email: johnejazz@sc.rr.com

Fresh News is published quarterly © 2019, all rights reserved, 
celebrating THE FOUR FRESHMEN, the best vocal/
instrumental quartet in the world. Publication does not imply 
approval of FFS corporate directors or trustees. Each author is 
responsible for his/her article.
Deadlines for consideration of articles:
	 1. Jan/Feb/March - Dec 15 	 2. Apr/May/June - March 15 	
	 3. July/Aug/Sept - June 15 	 4. Oct/Nov/Dec - Sept 15
Submit manuscripts to the Editor: 
Barb Meyers, bam241136@gmail.com, Cell 419-309-7855

Judy Alligood, Ochlocknee, GA
Rod & Becky Arthur, Loveland, CO
Cassidy Bacon, Denver, CO
Dawn Baumann, Conifer, CO
Ryan & Lindsay Bazz, Littleton, CO
Scott & Nancy Bazz, Wheat Ridge, CO
Chloe Bazz & Jon Watson, 
	 Highlands Ranch, CO
Barney & Val Biggs, Surrey, BC
Emily Boynton, Arlington, VA
Greg & Jennifer Boynton, 
	 Centennial, CO
Lynn Bronikowski, Aurora, CO
Ray & Trudi Brown, 
	 Colorado Springs, CO
William & DelMarie Butler, 
	 Laxathatchee, FL
Craig Campbell & Patricia Powell, 
	 Natural Bridge, VA
Jeanne Cannon, Evergreen, CO
Mim Carney, Golden, CO
John & Dawn Conroy, Brighton, CO

Bo & Lynne Cottrell, Aurora, CO
Halie Craigo, Aurora, CO
Jon & Judy Cryer, Iowa City, IA
Skip & Shirley Daniel, Stanwood, WA
Tom & Arwen de la Torre, Aurora, CO
Morgan Dickerson, Clackams, OR
Ralph Dickerson, Denver, CO
Terry Diers, Greenwood, IN
Tim & Kristin Driscoll, Berthoud, CO
Linda Drury, Lakewood, CO
Barbara Ellis, Denver, CO
Edna & Toby Erosky, Denver, CO
Ron Forsyth, Bellingham, WA
Robert & Lois Foster, Golden, CO
Bob & Debbie Freay, Toledo, OH
Dave & Susan Gasch, Spokane, WA
Brian & Sue Gillie, Guilford, CT
Donald & Pat Hammalian, Newtown, CT
Doug & Marcia Hanes, Aurora, CO
Linda Hansen, Fort Wayne, IN
William & Nancy Hayes, Byron, NY
Elaine Hermann, Golden, CO

Contributors
Dave & Judy Bentley, New Canaan, CT
John Derr, Anacortes, WA
Richard Haegele, Fort Pierce, FL
Neil & Sara Lou Lantz, Fishers, IN

Tony Leone, Washington, PA
Gil Peterson, Winchester, OR
John Townsend, Kalamzoo, MI
Daniel Wilson, Scottsdale, AZ

Paul & Robin Holland, Mercer Island, WA
Don & Susan Homar, Savannah, GA
Janet James, Denver, CO
Kathleen Jimenez, Lakewood, CO
Todd & Carrie Johnson, Silverthorne, CO
Jerry & Mary Kerns, Tigard, OR
George & Mary Kientzy, 
	 New London, CT
Bobby King, Parker, CO
Daniel & Marquetta Kinnamon, 
	 Omaha, NE
Jinnie Knight, Foster, WV
Steve Kurl, Lansing, IL
Ron & Cynthia Langlo, Calgary, AB
Rosemary Laurite, Lakewood, CO
Renie Leeling, Golden, CO
Lisa Lyon, Aurora, CO
Pam Lyons, Cypress, TX
Dick & Ethel Marcy, Thornton, CO
Larry & Barb Matthers, Centennial, CO
Keith & Marlene Maurer, Lakewood, CO
Bob & Jamie Mays, Chico, CA

Christopher McKham-Gilkes, 
	 Homestead, FL
Chuck McLaughlin, Golden, CO
Michelle Rene Meyers, Las Vegas, NV
John & Renee Michaelis, 
	 Palm Beach Gardens, FL
Daniel & Steven Mills, Lake Worth, FL
Jim Moore, Mt. Vernon, WA
Ken & Paula Munson, Boca Raton, FL
Gene & Jan Omey, Bellingham, WA
Jarrod & Liz Perrott, Arvada, CO
Maggie Peterson, Centennial, CO
Ginny Pierpoint, Golden, CO
Jane & Kaarin Pigford, Denver, CO
Lidia Pignoti, Jupiter, FL
Jerry Potter, Bellingham, WA
Harold & Norby Pratt, Littleton, CO
James Renaldo & Alyne Tonolli, 
	 West Palm Beach, FL
Marty & Kathy Rogers, Arvada, CO
Anne Rowland & Scot Harper, 
	 Centennial, CO

Linda Ruggles, Aurora, CO
Don & Karen Sanders, Golden, CO
Dorothy Siemann, Seattle, WA
Jerry & Kate Sinning, Aurora, CO
John Smart & Leslie Eppinger, 
	 Denver, CO
James & Barbara Smith, 
	 Santa Monica, CA
Norma Spaeth, Las Vegas, NV
Ken & Julie Spooner, Littleton, CO
Greg & Shauna Storrs, Golden, CO
Peter & Cherry Stroup, Golden, CO
Martha Tallent, Reedsville, VA
Don & Gail Throrstenson, 
	 Evergreen, CO
Mel & Linda Tinney, Pepin, WI
Eugene Wadas, Aurora, CO
Michael & Sandra Wilson, 
	 Lakewood, CO
Glen Wood & Rober Wagner, 
	 Aurora, CO
Kathy Ziebarth, Thornton, CO

mailto:TrudyF%40reagan.com%20?subject=
mailto:donbojazz%40cox.net?subject=
mailto:yasichiura%40mac.com?subject=
mailto:moeburn%40yahoo.ca?subject=
mailto:Jazzflyer%40outlook.com?subject=
mailto:chaz%40chazcone.com?subject=
mailto:freshhistorian%40yahoo.com?subject=
mailto:johnejazz%40sc.rr.com?subject=
mailto:bam241136%40gmail.com?subject=
mailto:neillantz%40gmail.com?subject=
mailto:johnejazz%40sc.rr.com?subject=
mailto:bam241136%40gmail.com?subject=
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Please Complete: then
1) mail to: 	FFS Music Mart
	 Barbara Emerson, Director
	 74 Doncaster Lane
	 Bluffton, SC 29909
or
2) fax: 	 866-538-9044
or
3) call 	 843-271-6001
	 or 888-448-7429
or
4) email: 	 johnejazz@sc.rr.com

Make check payable to:
	 The Four Freshmen Society, Inc.

  In 1979, the Airmen of Note under the direction of 
Dave Steinmeyer had a concert at Constitution Hall in 
Washington, D.C.  They had, as their guests, The Four 
Freshmen (group 6).  That concert was preserved from 
the sound board by Dave Barnes.  It was then cleaned 
up by Paul Halac.  The result was a “new” CD of the Four 
Freshmen Live at Constitution Hall in 1979, backed by the 
Airmen of Note, the premier jazz ensemble of the U.S. Air 
Force.  The Music Mart has embarked on a plan to find 
and release these rare recordings, particularly in years 
when there is no new CD from the Freshmen themselves.  
While the Society has done this in the past, we will now 
try to be more aggressive in this endeavor.  We hope to 
have a “new” CD ready for each convention.  We hope 
you enjoy this new material.        Barbara Emerson

mailto:johnejazz%40sc.rr.com?subject=


The Four Freshmen...On the Road!
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October 18, 2019		  Rehoboth Beach, DE
 	 Rehoboth Beach Jazz Festival, The Sanctuary Theater
	 Epsworth United Methodist Church, 1925 Holland Glade Rd.
	 Showtime: 8:00p		 Tickets: rehobothzazz.com website
October 24, 2019		  Mt. Dora, FL
 	 Mount Dora Plaza Live, 2728 W Old Highway 441
	 Show time: 7:00p	 Ticket info: 352-234-3755
October 25, 2019		  Ormond Beach, FL
 	 Ormond Beach Performing Arts Center, 399 N US Highway 1
	 Showtime: 7:00p	Ticket info: 386-676-3375
October 26, 2019		  Prairie du Sac, WI 
	 Sauk Prairie River Arts Center, 105 9th St.
	 Showtime: 2:00p		 Ticket info: TBA
November 10, 2019		  Horseshoe Bay, TX
 	 Horseshoe Bay Cultural Enrichment
	 Horseshow Bay Quail Point Lodge, 107 Twilight Ln.
	 Showtime: 4:30p		 Tickets: Purchase Online

2020 	  	  
January 18, 2020		  Worley, ID
 	 Coeur D’Alene Casino Resort Hotel, 37914 South Nukwalqw
	 Showtime: TBA		  Tickets: TBA
February 6, 2020		  San Juan Capistrano, CA
 	 The Coach House, 33157 Camino Capistrano
	 Showtime: 8:00p		 Tickets: 940-496-8930
February 12, 2020		  Safford, AZ 
	 David M Player Center for the Arts, 980 S 14th Ave.
	 Show time: 7:00p	 Tickets: 928-348-7070
February 13, 2020		  Gold Canyon, AZ
 	 GCAC Sounds of the Canyon Artist Series, 
	 Gold Canyon Methodist Church, 6640 S Kings Ranch Rd.
	 Show time: 7:30p	 Tickets: 480-983-2171
March 22, 2020		  Sarasota, FL
 	 Glenridge Performing Arts Center, 7333 Scotland Way
	 Showtime: 2:00p		 Tickets: 941-552-5325
	 March 29, 2020	 La Mirada, CA
 	 La Mirada Theatre for the Performing Arts, 14900 La Mirada Blvd
	 Showtime: 2:00p		 Tickets:714-994-6310

Check the Website: fourfreshmensociety.com or fourfreshmen.com for updates
For bookings: 	 International Ventures Incorporated
	 Dale Sheets & Dina Sheets-Roth
	 P.O. Box 256, McGregor, TX 76657
	 Phone: 661-259-4500	 Email: info@ivimanagement.com
	 Please note: Dates subject to change without notice.

By Hank Roysden, 
Ohio State Four Freshmen Society Representative 
	 I can only say that, those who didn’t attend, 
missed a great Convention in a great city.  Good 
times were had by all, especially at the two 
concerts by the Four Freshmen.  They must have 
performed every song in their book. Plus, they 
were all great - some of the old ones and a lot of 
new arrangements.  You must see them as soon 
as you can.  Unfortunately, they will not be in the 
Ohio region in the near future. Check out their 
schedule at FourFreshmen.com in case you will 
be traveling, or maybe you know someone in a city 
where they will be performing and you can let them 
know to go to the show, they won’t regret it.  It was 
announced  that the 2020 Convention will be held in 
Bay City, Michigan (I know, but just for a few days, 
forget about that school up north)  
	 Also, the Four Freshmen History Archive 
is open and running at Bowling Green State 
University in Bowling Green, Ohio.  It’s in the 
Jerome Library.  If you have any Four Freshmen 
memorabilia that you would like to donate, please 
contact Trudy Feigum, Chair of the Board of the 
FF Music Foundation, at Trudy@reagan.com for 
instructions.  
	 We need to get the guys some gigs in Ohio, 
if you know of any venues in your locale that would 
be suitable to the Four Freshmen, please contact 
them and ask them to add the Four Freshmen to 
their schedule.  If they’re receptive, give them 
Dina Roth’s contact information and ask that they  
contact her.  Dina is the FF management person.  
Her e-mail address is ivimgmt@earthlink.net..  
It would be great to have the Four Freshmen in 
Ohio. That’s all for now, any question or comments, 
please let me know.  

The Four Freshmen
A MUST SEE!

START MAKING PLANS FOR 
THE 2020 CONVENTION IN

SEPTEMBER 24-26, 2020

http://fourfreshmensociety.com
http://fourfreshmen.com
mailto:info%40ivimanagement.com?subject=
mailto:Trudy@reagan.com
mailto:ivimgmt@earthlink.net
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And Over...
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If you would like to make 
a tax-deductible donation, 
please go to 
FourFreshmenMusicFoundation.org 
or contact FFMF Treasurer 
Dave Bentley dbentley@optonline.net, 
203-972-1916.
  

http://www.fourfreshmensociety.com
https://t-rexsoftware.com/FFMF/

